


Please submit any questions regarding the spring 2023 STAAR reporting timelines to the TEA 
Student Assessment Help Desk. Questions regarding accountability should be directed to the 
TEA Performance Reporting Division at (512) 463-9704 or performance.reporting@tea.texas.gov. 

 

 

https://teastudentassessments.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/categories/360002017872-Student-Assessment
mailto:performance.reporting@tea.texas.gov

